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St. Luke Proud of Graduates 
St. Luke has several graduates, and 

we are so proud of them: 
 

Î  Jesse Barrow, proud graduate  

of Bushland High School, is the       

recipient of the St. Luke Scholarship 

which totals $1,000.  While at BHS, 

she was a choir member, on the 

yearbook staff, a technology aide, 

and FCCLA member.  She plans to 

spend her scholarship funds at    

Amarillo College then plans to 

transfer to Texas Tech to study   

interior design, photography, or  

technology. 

Î Bethany Fox attended Tascosa  

High School.  She plans to become 

an elementary school teacher.  She 

will study at Amarillo College and 

plans to transfer to WT. 

Î P.J. Ledger is also a Tascosa  

graduate.  He wants to be a        

computer programmer. He will   

attend Amarillo College and plans to 

go to WT thereafter. 

Î Nathan Hoy attended Randall  

High School.  He will attend WT 

and hopes to graduate with a degree 

in theatrical directing and then go to 

California and direct films. 

One Woman Art Show 
By SHARRON MOORE FITZNER 
 

Please come and enjoy refreshments 

and my art pieces in Russell Hall (the 

door off 24th St.) at Amarillo College, 

Thursday, June 15 from 4 to 7 p.m.       

I hope to see you there.  

Î Christian Bryan attended  

Amarillo High School.  He is   

working with DARS and will work 

next year, taking some time to find 

his calling. 

Î Allison Castleberry graduated 

in December from Oklahoma State 

University with a Bachelor of     

Science degree in Design, Housing 

and Merchandising, with minors in 

Management and Marketing. 

Î Paige Castleberry graduated in  

May with a Master of Business   

Administration degree from West 

Texas A&M. 

Î Looking ahead, Jennifer  

Denham will be taking Reading 

Specialist exams in July, so keep a 

good thought for her.  (A Masterôs 

degree is in her future ï more on 

that in an upcoming Epistle.) 
 

If you know of anyone who has 

been left off this list, please let the 

church office or Nan Kemp know. 
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Birthday Offering  

By MARGARET HEYDE 
 

Iôve looked and looked, and I 

canôt find the ñbirthday cakeò     

for the Birthday Offering to be      

received.  So, weôre using a     

Happy Birthday bag, which will 

be on a chair in the narthex for  

the next two Sundays.  It is      

suggested that each person donate 

one penny for each year of his or 

her life.  The offering benefits 

projects chosen by the  Creative 

Ministries Committee of         

Presbyterian Women.  We can 

receive donations until June 13.  

Then, they are sent on for Mission 

Giving.  Thank you so much. 
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Cent$-ability Drive Continues  
By ANN HEFNER 
 

Are you remembering daily to drop your pennies in your 

cents-ability can?  Are you remembering to say a short 

prayer of thanksgiving and to ask for God's daily 

blessing on the hungry and suffering?  If not, you have a 

few days to catch up.  On June 11, we will add our 

contributions all together and prepare to send them on 

their way to the Presbyterian Hunger Program.  Don't 

worry.  If you forget to bring your can of pennies on the 

11th, your offering will be accepted until 

June 25.  Remember, your pennies may save 

a child from starvation, and your prayers  

may help to move mountains.                                          
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Summer Celebrations Slated 
By HELEN THORSHEIM 
 

Here are some fun outdoor events to celebrate summer, 

hosted by the Fellowship Committee: 
 

CELEBRATING FAMILY AND FRIENDS.  Sunday, 

June 11 at 5 p.m., please join your church family and 

friends at St. Luke for a barbeque cookout and games.  

The Fellowship Committee will supply everything    

needed for yummy hamburgers and hot dogs that Tim 

Lacey and a crew of helpful souls will cook.  The      

congregation is asked to bring: 1) food to share as      

follows: side dishes (last names starting with A-G) and 

desserts (last names starting with H-Z), 2) lawn chairs,  

3) fun outdoor games, 4) yourselves, your family, your 

friends.  Our friends at Johnson Chapel A.M.E. Church 

are invited as well, so bring lots of food! 

�(�S�L�V�W�O�H��Deadline 
 

The deadline for the next edition of the Epistle will be 

Sunday, June 25.  The newsletter will be mailed on the 

29th.  Please send your news and announcements to   

editor, Nan Kemp. 

 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL AND SING ALONG.  Sunday 

afternoon, July 9.  The time will be decided on in       

consultation with Johnson Chapel AME, but mark your 

calendars now so you donôt miss it!  This year, we plan 

to meet at space 17 at Thompson Memorial Park (near 

Wonderland) and will have music, song leaders, and lots 

of willing voices with a full range of skill levels.  Just 

listening, visiting, and eating ice cream will also be     

acceptable activities.  Lawn chairs will probably be     

useful here, too. 
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